
Dear Mrs Sandberg 
  
A massive thank you to you all for your continued professionalism 
thoughout the pandemic, 
  
Borough Greens approach has been second to none and the help and 
support has only cemented our thoughts that our children are at one of 
the best primary schools in the country. 
  
Ian and Karen Risdon 

 


